
From: Lisa Roche   
Sent: January 14, 2022 12:07 PM 
To: Martina Chait <MartinaC@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Cc: Marty Roche  
Subject: Hello & Thank You 
 

Hi Martina, 
 
I wanted to take an opportunity to thank you for your help & assistance while 
we were going through the objection process with the rezoning of our 
neighbouring property in November. I intended to write to you before now, and 
while it has been almost two months since the Township meeting, I still 
wanted to reach out. 
 
While we were disappointed that Council did not pause their decision-making 
and make a site-visit to assess the impact (given the unique circumstances of 
the properties involved, and the concerns with Carveth's Marina Road now a 
thoroughfare to our private driveway), it does not take away from our 
experience with you leading up to the meeting.  
 
You were very approachable and made us quite comfortable with asking as 
many questions as we needed. Had we had the same experience at the 
Peterborough County level, perhaps things would have turned out differently. 
 
We hope you and your family are well, and have a healthy & prosperous 
2022! 
 
All the best, 
 
 
Lisa Roche 
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